
State of Illinois, Department of Insurance, Department of Healthcare and Family Services, of the 

Public Act 100-1024 Working Group regarding Mental Health Parity. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Friday, August 7, 2020 meeting held from 11:00 AM-12:00 

PM; for the purpose of discussing issues related to Mental Health Parity is rescheduled for 

Friday, August 21, 2020 from 11:00 AM- 12:00 PM; Central Time, via WebEx conference 

call.  


